Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library



Board of Trustees Meeting

Cathlamet Public Library, 

Thursday, Feb 4, 2016 -12:45 pm 

Minutes
• The meeting was called to order at 12:51 pm by Jean Burnham. Present were Library Board Trustees: Jean Burnham, Mary Bush, and Jean Beerbower, and Librarian: Carol Blix. Stephanie Leitz and Diana Zimmerman  were unable to attend.
• Jan. 2016 meeting minutes were moved for approval by Mary, and seconded by Jean Beerbower, approved by all present.  January vouchers were moved for approval by Jean Beerbower, seconded by Mary Bush, and approved by all. 

• Librarian Carol Blix reported that Jan. circ stats were 880 up from 739 in December 2015. With the 2016 budget we have ordered a new parcel mailbox, a color/printer/copier/scanner/fax, and a computer tower and monitor for the circulation desk. The mailbox is installed. The others are waiting for installation.

The state of Washington Library’s Makey-Makey lab kit is here until Feb. 15th. Sometime later this year they will be sending an “egg-bot” that can be programmed to draw designs on spherical objects. Carol has started weeding adult fiction. We need to need to start a furniture and tech inventory, and to rewrite the volunteer handbook. 
Old Business:

· Carol emailed a list of library volunteers from the library move after the remodel to Diana, who will print the document. The library will supply the frame. 

· The wooden library sign to go in front of the library is being made by Mr. Bob Jungers. 

· Library needs later:  a wireless barcode reader, more computer tethers, and a patron counter. Carol should price the later.
· $3,000 from the county: develop a new tech plan before spending.

· Looking at CPL strategic plan and policies. Carol has contacted Project Outlook about appropriate library surveys. We need to choose which ones we want to do first from their available list. Carol will talk to Dick Swart, Ryan Smith and Mike Backman for input.
New Business:  

• Results of Carol’s meeting with Bob Van Roche of MorePower IT: He said not to go wireless with patron computers, and do see about getting electric and internet cables up through the floor to the public computers.
• The next meeting date will be Thursday, March 3rd, 12:45pm, at the library. 

 Adjournment at 1:35 pm.
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